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Sherry Wyskiel, Vice Chair for Trails, standing in for Jeff Peters, Chair.  She talked about the new gate at 
Birch Hill being built and new signs being proposed for all gates on town land. 
 
Bob Larmouth, NRPC Rep.  He had shared a update from the Planning Department with NRPC at last 
meeting and they were very pleased.  He added he is hoping to go to the Selectman Meeting with 
Transportation Plan Update. 
 
Ted Chamberlain, Chair for Forestry – he and Sherry discussed a beaver dam issue near Dunklee 
pond.  And also logging on the Little Dickerman lot near Cobbett Lane.   
 

Jonathon Bruno – Standing in for Tom Dufresne on Conservation – Nothing to report 
 
Bill Moseley – Chairman of Planning Board – went through the July agenda.  Adding they will be working 
on farm stand definition with Agricultural Commission 
 
Wendy Trimble – Heritage Commission Chair.  June ‘Drive it day’ was very successful and they are now 
working on the 2019 calendar.  
Meeting adjourned at 5:35pm 

 


